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News from Pioneers 
 
Pioneers have had another exciting week with 
transition morning and the Big Fun Summer 
Sing.  Miss Hill really enjoyed meeting the Pioneers 
on Wednesday morning and they showed her how 
grown up and ready for Year 2 they are.  She also 
appreciated the opportunity to meet you all 
too.  Thank you for welcoming her to Hope 
Community School. We were so proud of all the 
children on Wednesday afternoon.  They sung their 
hearts out with Fiona.  We do hope that you 
enjoyed the show! 

 

Next week is our Health Week.  We will be learning 
about how to have a healthy lifestyle and will cover 
topics such as the benefits of physical activity, rest, 
healthy eating and good dental health. As part of 
this week we will hold our Sports Afternoon on 
Wednesday 10th July from 1.30 pm – 2.30pm at 
City College.  Please come and watch all the 
fun.  On Friday 12th July at 3pm you are welcome 
to come and share your child’s work and collect 
their final school report.  Many thanks. 
 

Important dates 
10th July – Sports afternoon – 13:30 – 14:30 at City College 

12th July – End of Year reports to parents and parents drop in 
19th July – End of term Lovely Hat Assembly 

23rd July – End of term School closes at 13:30, but we invite you to join us for a ‘bring and share lunch’ from 12pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 
Children who arrived on time and every day for last week are: 

Ajani, Faye, Zackariya, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Luca, Love, Ibrahim, Janae, Joshua, Maya, Jolie, Scarlett, 
Ava-Mae, Tabitha, Cashmere, Adrains, Alexia, Aadi, York 
 

Natanim, Azeez, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Annabelle, Selma, Henryk, Caitlyn, Ruby, Temi, Zher, Talea, Jaiden, 
Rachel, Dayna-Mai, Daniel, Jerry, Jasmine, Blake, Alana 

Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Elsie and Daniel 

News from Explorers  

We have lovely our second week inspired by our book “Handa’s 
Surprise”.  This week we have loved finding out about Africa 
where the story takes place.  Thank you so much to all of our 
families who have kindly brought lovely African objects in for 
our display table, it looks fabulous and the children have really 
enjoyed sharing and seeing all the different things. 

 

We have postponed our fruit kebab making until next week as 
it is Active and Healthy week so we will be talking to the 
children about being healthy and about healthy food choices 
and making these healthy fruity snacks with them.  Maybe if 
you live nearby and usually drive to school, you could take up 
the challenge to walk or scoot to get exercise and be healthy? 

 

Next week is a very busy week for us.  On Wednesday 
afternoon it is our Sports Day at Hope School.  Parents will be 
very welcome to come and watch. 

 

Also, on Friday we have a very exciting trip planned to Pizza 
Express.  The children need to come in their school uniform as 
normal.  We will be walking down to Pizza Express, making our 
very own pizzas and bringing them back to school to eat for our 
school lunch!  Therefore, if you usually pack a lunch for your 
child, you will not need to do so next Friday as it will be pizza!! 


